
           
 
 
 
 
 

TOWERS AND BELFRIES COMMITTEE SEMINAR 
AN INTRODUCTION TO BELL FRAME RECORDING 

 
Saturday 1st April at Wellesbourne, Warwickshire, 10am-5pm 

 
Their historical significance and technical performance often need to be 
recorded.  Recording skills, of all kinds, are becoming scarce. Come to 
see how you can use your talents to help keep our bells ringing.  

 
Places, £15, are limited. Book now.  

Contact Alan Frost tel: 01296 681244 or email: alanfrost@wingrave.net 
 

 
 


